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We ask that logging of Native in NSW be halted. 
The threats to our Native animal species has become overwhelming. 
The benefits from logging cannot outweigh the need to preserve our Native unique species. 
We believe the benefits the purportedly claimed are misleading. 
The job numbers in the industry are small and although currently important to some local 
economies, job numbers would be greatly increased through Natural Tourism . 
 
People are wishing to explore our country and the benefits of increased Tourism to some of the 
areas currently being logged have not been addressed. 
 
Please consider future generations. 
 
Timber plantations on land which is already cleared seems to be are reasonable and sensible 
answer. This would maintain jobs in the Logging industry and clear the way for Natural Tourism 
to advance creating more jobs 
 
Michael and Moira Ryan 


